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SCRIPT – The Football Pundits 

HARRY: 

 How did you think England did in the Euro 2016 
tournament? 

IAN: 

 Weren’t they supposed to use that 4-3-3 formation 
that they used in the last warmup match? 

HARRY: 

 England actually used their normal 4-4-2 formation 
and put Vardy and Kane up front 

IAN: 

 It must have been 4-3-3 as Rooney was played in 
front of Vardy and Kane. Why was Kane taking all of 
the corner kicks? 

HARRY: 

 Maybe because Roy Hodgson thought that Harry Kane 
was good at taking free kicks, so Kane’s role was 
expanded so he took the corner kicks too 

IAN: 

 Strange place for a centre forward. Would that 
explain the performances that England did during 
Euro 2016? 

HARRY: 

 That goal keeper Joe Hart did some good saves 

IAN: 

 But Joe Hart let in at least eight goals 

HARRY: 

 But it was still enough to get England through to 
the knockout stages of the tournament 
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IAN: 

 How did you think England did against Iceland in the 
knockouts? 

HARRY: 

 Terrible, they did get one goal but still got 
knocked out, Gary Lineker was not impressed with 
England’s performance 

IAN: 

 And in embarrassment Roy Hodgson resigned before the 
FA could sack him. Didn’t Gary Lineker say that if 
England lost to Iceland, he would present Match of 
the Day in the nude? 

HARRY: 

 Gary did say that, but it never happened 

IAN: 

 So what happened to Gary Lineker? 

HARRY: 

 He got confused and he walked onto the set of the 
Great British Bake off in the nude and got arrested 

IAN: 

 So what was Gary doing there? 

HARRY: 

 Rumours had it that Gary Lineker was auditioning to 
be the next presenter for that show. Mary Berry will 
never be the same again, she had to undergo 
counselling 

IAN: 

 I hope that’s not given Paul Hollywood any ideas 
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HARRY: 

 He never had any ideas so far and he is also 
undergoing counselling 

IAN: 

 Whereas Gary Lineker is in custody and has been told 
to keep his clothes on… 


